Chief's Office
Tel: (805) 897-2395

General Information
Tel: (805) 897-2300

Strategic Operations
Tel: (805) 897-3717

Animal Control
Tel: (805) 963-1513

Business Office
Tel: {805) 897-2401

Dispatch
Tel: (805) 882-8900

Investigative Division
Tel: (805) 897-2335

Parking Citations
Tel: (805) 897-2360

Records
Tel: (805) 897-2355
Email: RTC@SBPD.com

215 E. Figueroa St.
Santa Barbara, CA
93101

Attachment E

City of Santa Barbara

Police Department SBPD.com

April 22, 2024

Tanja Heitman

Assistant County Executive Officer
105 East Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: NATIONAL OPIOID SETTLEMENT FUNDS — JANSSEN PAYMENTS

Dear Ms. Heitman,

The City of SantaBarbara is requesting that the County reallocate Opioid Settlement
Funds received by the County in 2023 to the City of Santa Barbara Police
Department. These fundswere initially allocated to the City as part of the nationwide
funding but due to an oversight by staff the initial filing deadline was missed. When
we became aware of the reallocation, we submitted the required information and
now receive the allocation directly.

The allocations were from Janssen Payments 1 and 2, for $23,904.82 and
$55,770.44 respectively for a total value of $79,675.26. These funds will be used as
permitted by the settlement to combat the effects of opioids in the City of Santa
Barbara.

Sincerely,

elly Gordon
Chief of Police



